Rt Hon Nicola Sturgeon MSP First Minister of Scotland



St Andrew's House, Regent Road, Edinburgh, EH1 3DG T: 0300-244-4000

REDACTED
Private Secretary to His Royal Highness Prince
Henry of Wales, KCVO
Kensington Palace
London
W2 4PX

May 2018

REDACTED

The First Minister would like to extend her congratulations to His Royal Highness Prince Henry and Miss Rachel Meghan Markle on the occasion of their forthcoming wedding.

The First Minister, on behalf of the Scottish Government and the people of Scotland, would like to pass on her very best wishes for the future and hopes that Prince Henry and Miss Markle will continue to visit Scotland as they did on 13 February when the First Minister had the pleasure of meeting them at a reception to celebrate youth achievements as part of Scotland's Year of Young People 2018 at the Palace of Holyroodhouse.

JOHN SOMERS
Principal Private Secretary

John Jomes